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12 April 2017

Jena L. Hoffman, President & CEO
International Ticketing Association

Dear Jena Hoffman,

Thank you for your correspondence of 5 May 2016 to Dr. Stephen Crocker, Fadi Chehadé, John
Jeffrey, the Economist Intelligence Unit, and Christine Willett regarding your support for
DotMusic Limited’s application for .MUSIC. Your letter is posted on ICANN’s correspondence
page at: https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/hoffman-to-icann-eiu-
05may16-en.pdf.

The window for letters of support to be considered by the Community Priority Evaluation (CPE)
Panel in its evaluation of DotMusic Limited’s application closed on 12 August 2015 (see CPE
FAQs for more information on the window for letters of support:
https://newgtlds.icann.org/en/applicants/cpe/fags-10sep14-en.pdf). The CPE Panel completed
its evaluation of DotMusic Limited’s application on 10 February 2016 (see results here:
https://www.icann.org/sites/default/files/tlds/music/music-cpe-1-1115-14110-en.pdf).

We thank you for your participation in the New gTLD Program. .

Sincerely,

o™

Russ Weinstein
Director, New gTLD Operations

Cc: Dr. Stephen Crocker, Chair, ICANN Board of Directors
Gdran Marby, ICANN President & CEO
Akram Atallah, President, ICANN Global Domains Division
lohn Jeffrey, ICANN General Counsel
Christine Willett, Vice President, ICANN gTLD Operations
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